
The Forest Hills Presbyterian Church is now seeking a part-time 
custodial staff person.

This person will be responsible for regular cleaning of the church sanctuary, 
offices, common areas -  including the public restrooms, and the nursery 
school area (which meets September - May), taking out trash and other 
seasonal cleanings. 

HOURS: 10-12 hours a week.  

STARTING DATE: To be in August, 2023

Alternatively, the Forest Hills Presbyterian Church is also seeking 
proposals for a contract cleaning service to perform the 
aforementioned duties.  If you represent a local commercial cleaning 
company we would welcome a proposal/estimate for custodial work.

To apply please send a resume or proposal to: 
Personnel Team
Forest Hills Presbyterian Church
1840 Ardmore Boulevard
Pittsburgh, PA 15221


